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End of Semester Details:

1. Administer the attached “Student Post Survey” before the end of the semester.

    Deliver the surveys to Dean Mhlaba’s office by December 22, 2008.

 (It is also found in the I-Drive Developmental Math folder & at the new Developmental Math website)

2. Portfolios…… Make copies of the Portfolio contents for students’ numbers 4, 11, & 20. If any of those selected Portfolios are not available for any reason, then replace that one with another complete student portfolio. (Remember to return all portfolio contents to the students)

Fill in the attached “Activity Log” with the names of the activity sheets used for your class. The Activity Log is organized based on the STUDY SKILLS & SUCCESSFUL STUDENT OBJECTIVES.

   Deliver the Activity Log and the portfolio copies to Dean Mhlaba’s office by December 22, 2008.

3. Volunteers are needed for the Portfolio Assessment Team! Contact Ted Carlson if interested. Our plans are to meet sometime during the break if possible. The Draft Portfolio Assessment rubric is available at the new Developmental Math website. 

4. Complete the “Classroom Practices Inventory”, as a follow-up to the Professional Development Workshops, by e-mailing a completed version of the attached “CPI” to Ted Carlson, rtcarlson@bhcc.mass.edu .

New Website Address

Please go to the new Developmental Math website,

(<http://www.facultycentral.com/SIGhomeshellc.cfm?xsite=bhccdevmath>). It is ready for use. Follow the directions found on the Home Page for easy access. This will provide all of us, and especially adjuncts, a better ability to explore the resources that have been collected. A “Discussion” area is available to express comments, suggest implementation ideas, and/or share experiences from this semester.

Thank you for attending to all these requests for data.

